PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may #oz be a
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all
correspondence received to date.

To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov

LEAGUE oF WOMEN VOTERS

April 23, 2023
Re: Public Comment Agenda Item # 9 — April 25 - Sixth Cycle Housing Element Discussion
Dear Mayor Meadows and Members of the City Council:

The League of Women Voters supports the Staff proposal on the Housing Element to address
HCD'’s recent review. HCD expressed concern about the Foothill Crossing shopping center
being included as a possible site for redevelopment. We have since learned that the owner of
this property is interested in building housing and agree that this site is appropriately included in
the inventory.

While we supported the previous adoption and were disappointed by its review results, we urge
the Council to approve Staff’s proposed revisions in order to get the City certified compliant.

(Please send comments related to this letter to Sue Russell at housing@lwvlamv.org)

Karin Bricker, President LWV of Los Altos Mountain View

Cc:

PublicComment@losaltosca.gov Gabriel Engeland Nick Zornes Melissa Thurman
Anthony.errichetto@hcd.ca.gov housingelements@hcd.ca.gov



